Rosenberg Corey

From: Marianne Taylor <marianne@agapestudios.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:56 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB-2004-A

| object to this law, especially for single family resident property owners that are renting them out.
This law is too generalized and will hurt too many, including the renters.

Thank you,
Marianne Taylor
Turner, OR
Marion County



